
 

 

 

 
 
Friday 23 December 2022 
 
 
OIA IRO-332 
Name:   
Email: @gmail.com  
 
Kia ora  
 
Official information request for all the information around the pressure testing that has been done 
at 99 Kenmore Street, Newlands. 
 
I write regarding your official information request dated Monday 5 September 2022 for a copy of 
video footage and all information on pressure testing carried out at 99 Kenmore Street, Newlands.  
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your request in full.  
 
A link to the CCTV Video Footage, which is all information we hold on this matter, is in the Appendix 
of this letter. 
 
Pursuant to Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, a portion of the CCTV footage at the start, and at the end, has 
been removed as it contained personal information about a private individual. This did not impact on 
the quality of the video. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 

  
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Appendix  
 
Link to OIA IRO-332 – 99 Kenmore St 1.mp4: 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/yatzgeb066q8bjc/99%20Kenmore%20St%201.mp4?dl=0 

 
   
 




